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The Department of Mechanical Engineering organized the parents meeting on 06th May 2025 in Seminar Hall-A at 10 A.M 

Dignitaries present: 

• Dr. Anantha Raman L, Academic Coordinator, Assistant Professor, Department of Mechanical 

Engineering, Madanapalle Institute of Technology & Science, Madanapalle. 

• Dr. Gejendhrian S -Assistant Professor, Department of Mechanical Engineering, Madanapalle Institute of 

Technology & Science, Madanapalle. 

• Dr. R. Prithivirajan- Assoc.Professor, Department of Mechanical Engineering, Madanapalle Institute of 

Technology & Science, Madanapalle. 

• Dr. G. Veeresalingam-Parents Meeting Coordinator, Department of Mechanical Engineering, Madanapalle 

Institute of Technology & Science, Madanapalle. 

Objective of the Event:  

The parent-teacher meeting at the college aimed to provide a platform for parents and faculty to discuss students' academic 

progress, behavior, and address any concerns. The meeting was organized to foster a positive relationship between parents, 

faculty, and students, ultimately benefiting the department in all aspects. 

Program Details:  

The event began with a traditional lamp-lighting ceremony, setting a ceremonial tone for the proceedings. Dr. Anantha Raman 

L, Academic Coordinator, delivered the welcome address and highlighted the significance and benefits of the gathering in 

his opening remarks. 

Following the inauguration, the academic Coordinator presented an overview of key academic priorities, emphasizing student 

performance, attendance, training programs, and placement activities. He congratulated merit students from the 2nd, 3rd, and 

4th year Mechanical Engineering batches. 



Subsequently, faculty members Dr. Gejendhrian S and Dr. R. Prithivirajan engaged in an interactive session with parents, 

addressing concerns related to student attendance and the ongoing challenges in maintaining effective communication 

between faculty and parents. 

A dedicated parent-teacher interaction session followed, during which faculty members provided updates on students' 

academic progress, attendance, and discipline. Parents actively participated by offering feedback and suggestions aimed at 

enhancing student development. 

The event concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Dr. G. Veeresalingam, the event coordinator. Overall, the meeting 

proved to be highly productive, fostering a collaborative environment for faculty and parents to jointly support students’ 

academic and personal growth. The session underscored the shared responsibility of educators and families in nurturing 

student success. 
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